
 

Year 7 Newsletter  
 

Week 2 2024-2025 
Courage         Compassion       Respect           Faith           Integrity 

Bacon’s College ensures that every student is well educated, cared for and exhorted to 
achieve the academic and personal excellence that will lead to university or skilled work and 

to a fulfilled life. 
‘I came to give life, life in all its fullness’ 

John 10:10 

A week in the life of Year 7  

Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
I hope you and your families are well.  
 
This week has been a very strong and positive week for year 7. They have completed their 
NGR Tests in IST and took part in the Welcome Service. We thank everyone that was able to 
attend, and we hope you had a pleasant time. 
 
Again, lessons have a calm and engaging atmosphere with pupils really excelling in the work 
they had begun at the start of the year.  
 
All pupils should now be able to log in to their Chromebook and access all homework 
platforms. Going forward, homework will be displayed on Satchel One, with instructions on 
where they need to complete the homework and by when. All parents and guardians should 
have received their own login to Satchel One, where you are able to track and monitor 
homework being set for your child. If your child is experiencing any issues, please contact 
their tutor as soon as possible. 
 
We thank you all for your support in getting your child into school. It is important that all 
children attend lessons to ensure they get the best education possible! Year 7s attendance is 
at 97.3%, the highest in the school! 
 
A huge shoutout out to 7L again, who had the best attendance this week at 99.3%! I look 
forward to next week to see which tutor will try and knock them off the leaderboard! 
 



A reminder that Ms Redfern’s PE class will be swimming on Monday, pupils should come to 
school at normal time with their swimming kit including a towel, swimming goggles, and a 
cap. On Friday, Mr Leport’s class will be swimming also.  
 
PE extra-curricular clubs have begun, please take some time to go over these with your child. 
Year 7 football is on a Monday after school, it is your child's responsibility to inform you if 
they are going to attend a club. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like our support or assistance. 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Johnson 
Head of Year 7 

Homework Champions & ‘Shout outs’ 

Each week we will ‘shout out’ some pupils for their hard work which might be in lesson, 

around the school, or just being helpful. This week we shout out: 

Millie (M) - Ms Keir in English! 
Andrew (M) - Ms Keir in English! 

Dickson (F) - Ms Keir in English! 

Roan (C) - Ms Green in Spanish! 

Martha (T) - Ms Green in Drama! 

Axel (R) - Ms O’Leary in Spanish! 

Elijah (T) - Ms O’Leary in Spanish! 

James (B) - Group discussion in English! 

Lady-Renee (S) - Positive attitude! 

Adam (I) - Positive attitude! 

Sanet (S) - Positive attitude! 

Daisy (M) - Ms Hunter in Spanish! 

Talia (C) - Ms Hunter in Spanish! 

Oumar (F) - Ms Hunter in Spanish! 

CENTRAL – Ms Fejzulahi in RS! 

Leo (D) - Ms Majeed in English! 

Elijah (T) - Ms Golledge in Victoria! 

Muhammed (J) - Ms Golledge in Victoria! 

Leo (H) - Ms Golledge in Victoria! 

Andrew (M) - Ms Golledge in Victoria! 

Millie (M) - Ms Golledge in Victoria! 

 

Homework Champion: 

Top Seneca Study Time: 



Khloe (L) 

Daniela (O) 

Bianca (N) 

 

Top Seneca Score: 

Nyhemmah (K) 

Ihsana (C) 

Bosco (H) 

Day that homework is set 

and due  

Subject and the learning 

platform you will use  

The approximate time the 

homework should take 

you  

Monday  English – Seneca/Homework 

booklet**  

60 minutes  

Tuesday  RE - Seneca  

History – Seneca**  

30 minutes  

30 minutes  

Wednesday  Maths – Sparx Maths  60 minutes  

Thursday  Science – Sparx Science  60 minutes  

Friday  MFL – Active 

Learn/Languagenut/Seneca/Flu

ency booklet**  

Geography – Seneca/Knowledge 

Organiser   

30-60 minutes (+ 10-minute 

daily vocab revision)  
  
  

30 minutes  

**In addition to following this homework timetable, some of your other subjects will set 

additional homework. Please check the homework guidance for more information.  

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 24th September 2024 – Year 7 Gideon’s Society Assembly – Students are gifted a bible should they 
wish to accept one.  
8th October 2024 – Year 7 Stubbers Trip (Team building) – Parents/Guardians will receive a letter in 
due course.   

Attendance 
The graphic below highlights some key statistics linked to attendance. We know that students who are 
in school perform better and learn more.  
Please support us as we aim for the best possible attendance for every single student at Bacon’s. 



Tutor group attendance is as follows: 
7N – 92.3% 
7I – 96.7% 
7C – 89.7% 
7O – 98.3% 
7L – 99.3% 
7A – 98.5% 
7S – 97.9% 

 
The Bacon’s Pupil Charter 

The start of the new academic year sees the launch of the Bacon’s Pupil Charter for all year groups.  
Having been designed with student and staff input, the Charter sets out a core offer of opportunities 
for Bacon’s students throughout their school career. The Charter focusses on developing the personal 
excellence of our students through opportunities that take place outside of the classroom and works 
in partnership with an ambitious enrichment offer. 
  
The Charter is linked to our well-established rewards system and students will achieve positive points 
for meeting Charter points. A full link to the Charter can be found on the College website here and an 
updated offer of enrichment and extra-curricular opportunities will soon also be available to view 
here.  
The points for the Year 7 Charter are set out below. Year 8 and 9’s Charter has also been made 
available so that students can see the opportunities available to them as they go through Key Stage 3.  
 

https://www.baconscollege.co.uk/how-we-learn/education-with-character/pupil-charter


 
A.O.B 

Form Tutors 
Your child’s form tutor is your first point of contact should you have any issues or queries. 
The form tutors and their school email addresses are below.  
Please allow the tutor up to 36 hours to respond to your email. 

Mr B. Phillips 
Pastoral Assistant- 
Year 7 

b.phillips@baconscollege.co.uk  

Mr I. Jalal 
Mr E. Jackson 

7N 
i.jalal@baconscollege.co.uk 
e.jackson@baconscollege.co.uk  

Mr E. Evans 
Mr J. O’Sullivan 

7I 
e.evans@baconscollege.co.uk 
Josullivan@baconscollege.co.uk  

Miss C. Parrish 
 

7C c.parrish@baconscollege.co.uk  

Miss C. Chohan 
Mr A. Habel 

7O 
c.chohan@baconscollege.co.uk 
a.habel@baconscollege.co.uk  

Miss H. Redfern 7L h.redfern@baconscollege.co.uk 

mailto:b.phillips@baconscollege.co.uk
mailto:i.jalal@baconscollege.co.uk
mailto:e.jackson@baconscollege.co.uk
mailto:e.evans@baconscollege.co.uk
mailto:Josullivan@baconscollege.co.uk
mailto:c.parrish@baconscollege.co.uk
mailto:c.chohan@baconscollege.co.uk
mailto:a.habel@baconscollege.co.uk
mailto:h.redfern@baconscollege.co.uk


Miss S. Wang s.wang@baconscollege.co.uk  

Miss M. Hunter 7A m.hunter@baconscollege.co.uk  

Mr N. McGarry 7S n.mcgarry@baconscollege.co.uk 
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